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● 9th Grade 112
● 10th Grade 92
● 11th Grade 96
● 12th Grade 85
● Totals 385

Good Things at PHS:
John Berns has been selected to participate at the Illinois Music Educators
Association State Conference (IMEC)

IM basketball is underway.  We have 33 students participating.

Finals are completed.  Once grades are finalized we will begin sending letters out to
students inviting them to participate in our credit recovery program.

The culmination of continuous collaboration and work analyzing data and programs has
resulted in a number of reforms and changes for second semester.  We look to offer
students a credit recovery program.  This program is necessary to help students with
learning loss due to the pandemic.  We have seen an uptick in the number of students
failing classes.  Credit recovery will offer students the opportunity to get back on track to
graduate with their class.  We are also looking to implement test prep for students 9-11.
This is one piece of the puzzle in our efforts to improve our math scores.  It also comes
from the realization that our juniors have not been exposed to testing due to Covid.  The
feedback we received after our practice test indicated the students desired and were in
need of test prep.

In order to accomplish these initiatives we will need to adjust our second semester
schedule and the Panther Perks program.  There is a proposal in your BOE book.

The December First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month was: Austin Karbach

The December WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are:
9 - Hayden Blackwell

10 - Bailey Evrley
11 - Anna Beyers
12 - Lainey Hicks



The December Peoples Bank and Trust of Pana Student-Athletes-of-the-Month
are:
Senior - Colin Schmitz
Junior - Chloe Ashcraft
Soph - Ethan Hicks
Fresh - Matt McFarland


